Aygust 8, 2000

Magalie Roman Salas
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission

445 12" Street, S.W. 95 TV L PR
TW-204B ﬁﬁ@ﬁégﬁ:m
‘Washington, D.C, 20554

AUG 11 2000

FEDERY, COMBUMCRTIDNS CobisesRey
AFTHIE OF THE SEORETARY

Re: FCC File Numbers: [TC-96-545, ITC-96-310, ITC-
96-335, ITC-96-311, ITC-96-509, ITC-96-508, ITC-
96-533, SCL-98-003, 603 A, ITC-98-342, 342A,
SCL-LIC-19990303-00004

Dear Secretary Salas:

Pursuant to Section 63.21() of the Comimission’s Rules, Telia
International Carrier, which has been granted authority to provide intemational
telecommunications services under the above-referenced file numbers, hereby
notifies the Commission that the company has changed its name name from “Telia
North America, Inc.” to "Telia International Carrier, Inc.” Telia International
Carrier is a Delaware corporation and the change in the company’s name did not
involve a change or transfer of control. Please contact the undersigned with any
questions concerning this notification.

Sincerely,

Brian J. McHugh

Name Brian J. McHugh

Director, l.egal & Regulaiory
Affairs

Telia international Carrier

10980 Parkridge Blvd, Suite 300

Resion, VA 20191 Uniled Staies

Tal +1703 546-4064.

Fax +1 703 546-4130

brian.mchugh@tna.telia. com



